
 MOBILE MANOR INC. 
 150 LANTERN LN. 
 NO. FT. MYERS, FL.  33917 

 December 27, 2021 

 Lynn & Pete Bousher 

 349 Lantern Ln. 
 No. Ft. Myers, FL. 33917 

 Dear Mr. & Mrs. Bousher, 

 Hello from the members of the Board of Mobile Manor.  This is a letter of 
 acknowledgement and receipt of your letter of December 17, 2021. 

 Your letter has been read at the Board Meeting of December 22, 2021 and will 
 be addressed with response to your concerns and allegations with-in 30-45 
 days.  We will update you at the end of January 2022. 

 Sincerely, 

 Members of the Board 

 Mobile Manor Inc. 


